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Oregon must become more fiscally responsible. Funding a bill such as this is insane. 

Time after time you have thrown so much money to solve our issues. It must stop!  

Find different solutions. This is why your constituents voted for you. Instead of 

coming up with more social programs to create or draw more homeless individuals to 

our state how about some policy to bring some respect back to our state and its 

citizens. We are losing so many quality people due to your actions. Vote against this 

bill. Thank you.  

 

 


